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LIAISON STATEMENT 

For action to: ARIB, ATIS, ATSC, ETSI, IEEE, IETF, OMA and TIA. 

For comment to:  

For information to:  

Approval: Agreed to at Q.1/13 rapporteur group meeting 

Deadline: September 1. 2009 

Contact: Hideo Imanaka  
NTT Corporation 
Japan 

Tel: +81-422-59-4011 
Email: imanaka.hideo<at>lab.ntt.co.jp 

Contact: Xin Chang 
Huawei Tech. 
China 

Tel:+86 755 28788226 
Email: changxin<at>huawei.com 

 

Q.1/13 would like to inform you that in this study period, 2009-2012, Q.1/13 will continue to work 
on maintaining the NGN database which can be found at: http://www.itu.int/ngnproject/. Q.1/13 
believes it is useful for you as it is updated with the latest information about all standards document 
and/or specifications in ARIB, ATIS, ATSC, ETSI, IEEE, IETF, OMA and TIA. 

To fulfil the mandate of Q.1/13, we recognize the need to strengthen the collaboration among 
SDOs. We would appreciate any comments you may have on our activities, in particular regarding 
references to relevant work in your organization. Furthermore we would also appreciate if you 
could identify NGN related subjects which will give us further opportunity of collaboration. Most 
importantly, however, update of the list of contacts for NGN collaboration is necessary for better 
communication with you.  

Q.1/13 requests to be informed of the new contact points, if any, assigned by your organization. 
Q.1/13 expects your reply before the next Q.1/13 meeting planned from 02 September to 
12 September 2009. The current contact points maintained in Q.1/13 are indicated in the following 
table for your information. 
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Organization Contact 

ARIB TBA 

ATIS Timothy Jeffries 

ATSC TBA 

ETSI David Bothwarthick 

IEEE TBA 

IETF TBA 

OMA TBA 

TIA David Thompson 
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